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At last year’s fair,  kids had the chance to try their skills at sheep
riding. Some of the  smaller kids needed a little bit of a helping
hand to stay on the sheep. Kids will have another chance to try
their hand at sheep riding this year during McClain’s Mutton
Bustin’ at the equine facility.

 Volunteers grilled pork burgers for the 4-H Council Pork Burger Special last year.
This year’s pork burger special and watermelon feed will be on Wednesday, July 28
at 5:30 p.m.

Last year’s new rides at the Home Owned
Carnival were pretty popular. The mini roller
coaster coaxed both screams and laughs out
of its riders.

Kids wait and watch while the judge checks out their rabbits to see whose will be top notch.


